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I strongly oppose SB 210. Democracy works best when as many constituents as 

possible get to participate, and Oregon’s revolutionary mail in voting system is the 

reason for our consistently high voter turnout. This bill is a thinly veiled attempt by the 

far right to cave to President Trump’s regressive and harmful agenda, and Oregon 

must be a national leader both in voting policy, and defying the far right. 


